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Who we are All parents and guardians of Kilmer students are part of Kilmer Parent 

Advisory Council (KPAC).

What we do Support, encourage and improve the quality of education and well-

being of all students at Kilmer.

 What is a PAC?  How we support

PACs are a provincial organization dedicated 

to the education and wellbeing of students 

by providing a forum of communication 

between home and school. KPAC provides 

financial support for the goals of our PAC, as 

determined by our membership.

School performances
Field trips and transportation
Sports jerseys and equipment
Classroom supplies and materials
BC Fruit & Veggie program
School betterments (bike racks, music 
program and capital projects)
Grade 5 graduation funding

How can I help? Events we run

Attend monthly meetings
Volunteer at events and fundraisers
Support fundraising
Join a sub-committee
Bring your ideas
Donate to KPAC

Fun lunches (hot lunches)
Popcorn and treat days
Halloween dance
Movie nights
Pub nights
Breakfast with Santa
End of year school Carnival

Important information First meeting is September 25, 630-8pm in the library.

We welcome open discussion on meaningful educational activities and decisions which 

strengthen the role of families in education and schooling, and which foster meaningful 

parent participation. We aim to support as many of our school’s needs within our balanced 

budget. We know everyone is busy, so our meetings will be agenda driven to ensure 

e�ciency of everyone’s time. If you have anything you would like to discuss, reach out to 

executives  or email us at 031-pac@sd43.bc.ca.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Everyone is welcome!
Babysitting is provided.
Agendas are posted online in advance.

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/kilmer/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=

